
Dear Colleagues,

This is the first announcement of 9th East-Asia School and Workshop on Laboratory, Space, 

and Astrophysical Plasmas which will be held

July 29 - Aug 2, 2019 at Nagoya University, Nagoya, Japan.

Purpose of the school and workshop is three-folds, that is,

1) to introduce basic physics of laboratory, space, and astrophysical plasmas

and provide training to young scientists,

2) to bring scientists from laboratory plasma physics, space plasma physics, and 

astrophysics together and exchange ideas and latest results, 3) to foster future collaborations 

especially in the East-Asian region and also around the world.

In this year, we are going to provide a tutorial lecture on data science in

astrophysics.

Please refer the following site for more details.
http://www.p.phys.nagoya-u.ac.jp/EASW9/

We look forward to hosting your participation!

Thank you.

Best regards,

Tomo-Hiko Watanabe

Chair of SOC and LOC for EASW9
easw9@p.phys.nagoya-u.ac.jp

Professor, Theoretical Plasma Physics Laboratory

Department of Physics, Nagoya University

Furo-cho, Chikusa-ku, Nagoya 464-8602

Japan


